
Sharon Wong
Dir: 416-863-4178

sharon.wong@blakes.com

Reference: 9483/3640

January 21, 2010

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 26th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: EB-2008-0411: Union Gas Limited
Time to Respond to Costs Claims - Procedural Order No. 5

Dear Ms. Walli:

I am writing to request a further extension of time for Union to respond to the costs claims filed by 
GAPLO / CAEPLA.  The discussions between GAPLO /CAEPLA and Union are still ongoing.  Union 
requests that the date for the filing of Union’s response to the costs claim be extended for an indefinite 
period until the negotiations are concluded.  I have spoken to Mr. Vogel, and he consents to this 
request.

Yours truly,

Sharon Wong

c: All Intervenors - EB-2008-0411
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